
Dates for your Diary 

Friday 19 Sept      7.30 pm Ceilidh 

Sunday 5 October   10.00 am Harvest Festival followed by bring &  

       share lunch 

Thursday 9 October     2.30 pm Hymn service at Hinton Grange 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Collect 

God of constant mercy, 

who sent your Son to save us; 

remind us of your goodness, 

increase your grace within us, 

that our thankfulness may grow, 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Traidcraft stall will be open today after both services. 

 

Hymn Service at Hinton Grange. Please note the change in time to 2.30 pm. 

The hymn service on 9 October will also be at 2.30 pm. 

 

Home group.  Our first meeting for the autumn term will be on  

17 September; venue to be announced. 

 

Thank you to all who contributed to the collection for Iraqi refugees last 

Sunday.  If you would like to make a donation to the Foundation for Relief & 

Reconciliation in the Middle East, the website address is www.frrme.org 

 

The office will be open as usual this week but tomorrow it will be open from 

late morning until 4.15 pm. 

 

Maureen Gibbs would like to let you know her new address:  

29 Greystoke Road,  CB1 8DT.  Her telephone number remains the same. 

 

Queen Edith Chapel are holding a welcome party for their new pastor, 

David Stern and his wife, on Saturday 13 September at 3 pm and would be 

pleased if friends from St James’ could join them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brass band concert by Cottenham Brass Band in aid of the new Wells Life-

boat Appeal to be held on Friday 12 September, 7.30 pm at St John’s 

Church in Hills Road.  Tickets on the door, £8, or from Geoff Heathcock, 

244901).  Cheques made out to RNLI please. 

Would you be able to help? 

Our next coffee morning is on Saturday.  Please support the morning by 

donating cakes, preserves, and unwanted gifts/prizes for the raffle.  Look 

out for the sign-up sheet.  Thank you. 

 

Good News Club.  We are looking for one or two more helpers:   

Wednesdays 12.15—1.30 pm (every three weeks) to assist with our Bible 

Club at Queen Edith School. No prior experience needed.  See Jutta for 

more information. 

 

Cambridge City Foodbank.  Please remember we have a Foodbank  

collection bin in the foyer.  All donations should be non-perishable and in 

date.  See the shopping list next to the bin for items needed.  Thank you. 

Ceilidh / Barn Dance to the music of STRATHCAM 
Friday, 19 September at St James’s Church, 7.30 to 10.30 pm 

 

TICKETS: 

ADULT: £8; 

CHILD £4; 

FAMILY TICKET (1 ADULT + CHILDREN): £12 

FAMILY TICKET (2 ADULTS + CHILDREN): £20 

Tickets include ceilidh, food and one drink each 

 

Tickets will be on sale: 

• after the 10 am Sunday services (today and next Sunday 

 from Sue Wilson) 

• from the church office (open on Mon and Fri mornings,  

  tel: 246419) 

• on the door before the ceilidh 

 

Help is needed with setting out and clearing up the church, provid-

ing food for a finger buffet, setting out and clearing up food,  

manning the drinks stall and the entrance table.  Sign-up lists  have 

gone up today. 

Raffle prizes would also be welcome please. 

 



Prayer for Friends and Congregation of St James’ 

Sunday  Linda Appleby and family 

Monday  Matthew Gaskarth 

Tuesday  John and Jackie Bartholomew and family 

Wednesday Jenny Bell and Andrew Brown, Adam, Rachel 

    and Matthew 

Thursday  Jim and Ethel Bentley and family 

Friday  Mary Blackburn and family 

Saturday  Josephine and Alan Brearley and family 
___________________________________________________________________ 

Contacts 

Priest in charge  The Rev’d Jutta Brueck, 07958 360564 

    jb200@cam.ac.uk 

Associate Priest  Rev’d Debbie Ford 

    363113   deborahford@gmail.com 

Churchwardens  Pam Butler, 07745 591235 

    pam.butler04@gmail.com 

    Jacqui Worster, 846295 

    jsw42@cam.ac.uk 

Director of Music vacant 

The Music Group grae@damtp.cam.ac.uk 

Church Office:   246419 (normally Mondays & Fridays,  

    9.15-1.45 pm) 

e-mail:     stjameschurchcambridge@yahoo.co.uk 

Website:   stjamescambridge.org.uk 

 
Church Activities 

Choir  Practice, Mondays 6.30 pm—7.30 pm 
Community Activities 

Parent & Toddlers (Thursdays) Wendy Lane, 244850  

Beavers (6-8 yrs)    Brendan Murrill, 07864 056648   

Cubs (8-11 yrs, QE Schl)  Stephen Harrison, 07548 765421 

Brownies (7-10 yrs, QE Schl)   Kerrie Thackray 

      e-mail 40thbrownies@gmail.com 
____________________________________________________________ 

 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available at the back of the Church and 

Transept.  Please enable us to claim back tax on your offering. 
 

Our parish magazine Crosspiece is now available on the website. 

________________________________________________________________ 
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   8.00 am Eucharist (BCP) 

 10.00 am All Age Eucharist  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our services.  Our 10 o’clo 

ck service is an All Age  

Eucharist and the hymns can be found on a separate sheet. 

The readings at 8 o’clock will be: Exodus 12.1-14;  Romans 13.8-end;  

Matthew 18.15-20.  The readings at 10 o’clock are:  Psalm 121;   

Luke 5.1-11. 

The anthem is Lord I trust thee (Handel). 

___________________________________________________________________ 
This week:   

Wednesday 10th  10.15 am Eucharist  

     8.00 pm PCC Meeting 

Thursday 11th     9.30 am Morning Prayer 

     2.30 pm Hymn service at Hinton Grange 

Friday 12th     9.30 am Morning Prayer 

   12.30 pm Meditation Group 

Saturday 13th   10.15 am Coffee Morning 

___________________________________________________________________ 
Next Sunday (14 September) is HOLY CROSS DAY 

  8.00 am     Eucharist  

10.00 am     Sung Eucharist  

The readings will be Numbers 21.4-9;  Psalm 22.23-28;   

Philippians 2.6-11;  John 3.13-17. 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please stay for tea/coffee after the 10 o’clock service 
 

 

 


